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May Units of Study**

• Animals
• Transportation

** and Show and Tell Topics

MORE INFORMATION ABOUT OUR ANIMAL UNIT OF STUDY: 

One of our May Units of Study / Show and Tell Topics is Animals. Since 

many of the children have pets, they will be allowed to sign-up to bring 

their pets to school for Show and Tell. There will be a sign-up sheet 

posted on the Bulletin Board. This special “Show and Tell" is scheduled 

for the end of the morning (or afternoon) so that you can bring the pet 

in when you come to pick up your child. If your child does not have a 

pet, they might enjoy bringing their favorite stuffed animal. 

Wednesday, May 22
Kindergarten Graduation

@ Brookside – All graduates and their 
families – arrive by 5:30pm

Thursday, May 23
End of School Picnic

@ Lower Allen Community Park
ALL CHILDREN AND FAMILIES 

ARE INVITED - 10:30am – 12:30pm

Dates to Remember in May

Tuesday, May 21
Last day in school for all children, regular schedule..

Tuesday, May 14
Field Trip to Lake Tobias – additional details will be provided via e-mail



More IMPORTANT
Announcements and Reminders

END-OF-THE YEAR PICNIC - Lower Allen Community Park 
The End-of-the-Year Brookside Picnic will be held at the Lower Allen Community Park on 
our last day of school (Thursday, May 23) from 10:30 A.M. to 12:30 P.M. in the Lower 
Pavilion. All Brookside children, parents and siblings are invited. Even if both parents 
can't join us for the whole day, maybe you could take your lunch hour to join us for 
lunch. We are looking forward to a great turnout. 
Please GO DIRECTLY to the Park that day - NOT TO SCHOOL. We are asking every 
family to sign-up to bring something for the picnic.  Sign-up sheets will be available on 
the bulletin board.

***Parents who have not yet returned enrollment and first tuition 
payment for next year should plan to do so prior to the end of the current 
school  year.  Spaces for next year are limited and we continue to actively 
recruit new students.  Signed tuition contracts are required to hold your 
child’s spot for the 2024-2025 school year.*** We are currently looking to  
hire a new staff member, Any recommendations are welcome.

IT’S GRADUATION TIME!!

Our Brookside Montessori Kindergarten Class of 2024 will 
graduate on Wednesday, May 22.  

A graduation ceremony and party will be held at Brookside. 
Graduates and their family members should arrive at 5:30pm for 

the start of festivities for the evening.  
**Look for a note to Kindergarten families from Miss Curley

for full details for the event.**

School’s out for 
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